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LETTER DATED 8 JULY 1999 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to inform you of my intention to appoint
Jacques Paul Klein (United States America), as my Special Representative and
Coordinator of United Nations Operations in Bosnia and Herzegovina, with effect
from 2 August 1999.

Mr. Klein will succeed Elisabeth Rehn, who served in this capacity with
great distinction. I would like to put on record my sincere appreciation for
her leadership of the United Nations Mission in Bosnia and Herzegovina and the
accomplishments achieved during her time in office.

I should be grateful if you would bring this to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Kofi A. ANNAN
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